Letter from Cary Grant to Walter and Peter O’Malley
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CARY GRANT

April 20, 1974
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The way those boys of yours have been
hitting home runs recently these shouldn't
last very long; so, under such happy circum-
stances, it will delight me to renew frequent
requests for replenishments, (

With warm and happy thoughts to all O’Malleys;

walteromalley.com
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